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Director of Curriculum & Instruction davisi@prestonschools.org

September 17, 2018
PPMS Parents and Guardians

Re: PPMS Bus Drop-off and Pick-up
Dear Parents and Guardians:

As most of you are aware, buses drop off and pick up students in front of PPMS daily.
Currently, a number of parents are also using this area to drop off students in the morning. In an
effort to streamline both bus and parent drop off, we ask that parents drop off students on the
right side of the building (same location as the side parking lot). You will be able to swing
around the parking lot and drop students off by the sidewalk so that they can safely walk to the
cafeteria entrance. We greatly appreciate your cooperation with this change as it will enable our
buses to drop off PPMS students and then proceed to PVMS without interruption.

On another note, parents are reminded that when buses are dropping off or picking up
students, their lights will be flashing. It is a violation of state law to pass a bus when its lights
are flashing, resulting in a fine of $450.00. We thank you in advance for complying with this
law in our school parking lots.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Asigue
F 25[ D %
Ivy avis-Tomczuk

Principal



